
$600.000

MONTHLY MATTERS WITH MR. MOORE

May 2024
2nd Edirion

MCS recognized our students, teachers, principals and
support staff of the year.  We appreciate you all! 

Celebration
of

Excellence

Together, we will create an environment that promotes learning, growth, and
success, while ensuring a sense of belonging and togetherness. I am eager to
witness the growth and accomplishments that lie ahead for each of our
students and each of you. Let us embrace this new chapter with open minds
and open hearts, knowing that by working together, we can overcome any
challenges that may come our way.            -Sam Moore, Superintendent 



GUMBO is a wonderful opportunity for students with disabilities
to compete, learn sportsmanship, make friends and develop a
lifelong love for athletics!

Department of Student Support Services



MCS job fair was a success!!

Meet at the Pole:
Superintendent Moore at Roy Neal Shelling Elementary



Educators Rising Class of 2024


